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Our school vision is: LIFE in all its fullness - now and in the future. 

John 10.10 Jesus said, “I have come that they may have life, and have it to the full”. 

 
3rd October 2025 

Dear Parents, 

SIAMS 

We have received our SIAMS report, which will be emailed to you and will also go on our 

website. The report says that our school is deeply inclusive and pupils are welcomed, 

valued and enabled to achieve and flourish. Pupils show a strong sense of justice and 

responsibility. They engage with communities locally and globally, demonstrating respect 

and compassion. As a result, they see how their actions make a difference.  

The school is a caring and nurturing community. Pupils and staff feel safe, supported and 

respected in daily life. I want to say a personal thank you to the wonderful team we have 

here at White Notley – everyone who works and volunteers here make such a difference.  

2Johns 

I hope that you enjoyed the 2Johns training earlier this week. The children really 

enjoyed the workshops and it was very illuminating to see what they knew about 

influencers online. If you have any worries about what your child is accessing online, 

please come and speak to your child’s teacher. 

School Dinners 

Please be reminded to book your school dinners by Sunday evening so that we can keep 

food waste to a minimum. You can even book up to a half term in advance! If your child’s 

lunch is not booked, they will have to have a packed lunch. 

Lost Property 

Once again, our lost property is piling up with items of clothing with no names in it. After 

half term, we will no longer have lost property; if the item of clothing has no name on it, 

mailto:admin@whitenotley.essex.sch.uk


it will be washed and put in the uniform shop for sale. If you require extra bits of 

uniform, please come to the office. Items are sold for £1 each.  

Congratulations to the children who received certificates in Celebration Collective 

Worship this week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class One:  

Jesse –  for great listening and thinking and showing kindness and consideration 

towards others 

 

Class Two: 

James  - for trying hard to sustain concentration and work really hard   

Sienna - for great ideas in her story writing 

 

Class Three: 

Marnie -  for wonderful enthusiasm and contributions to lessons 

Thomas  -  for improved effort and making lovely contributions during maths and 

English lessons  

 

Class Four: 

Jacob -   for excellent maths and problem solving skills 

Ava -  for your outstanding art relating to harvest  

 

Congratulations on your achievements 

 

 

• Congratulations Owen, who was player of the match in 

football 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Congratulations to Meru, who were the tribe winners this week.  

 

Diary dates the week beginning 6th October 2025: 

 

Monday 6th October: Mrs Davidson in - music lessons 

 Empower Collective Worship 10:40am 

Multi-Sports Club – 3:15pm 

  

Tuesday 7th October: Mr Timms in – music lessons 

 Art Club – 3:15pm 

  

Wednesday 8th October:  Gardening Club 12:30pm 

Netball Club – 3:15pm 

 

Thursday 9th October:   iRock lessons  

Class Two trip to Braintree Museum 

Karate – 3:15pm 

 

Friday 10th October:   Tennis Club – 8am 

     Football Club – 3:15pm  

 

Have a wonderful week,  

 

 

 

 

Patsy Fitzpatrick 

Head of School 

 


